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Principal’s Message  

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our students, families and community for an 

excellent term. The staff and I wish everyone a safe and happy school holidays. Students will return on 

Tuesday the 1
st
 of May.  

 

School Fete  

I would like to extend a huge thank you to all the school families and community members who 

organised, volunteered and attended the school fete. The festivities, crowd numbers and weather were 

great.  

 

Burrinjuck Small Schools Cross Country Carnival  

Well done to all our students who participated in the Burrinjuck Cross Country on Monday, in particular 

Baxton, Clarissa, Hunter and Kai who have qualified for the District Cross Country. Cheers to our        

P & C for running the canteen. 

 

Mufti Day 

The last day of school will be mufti day. Students can wear appropriate clothing that is not school 

uniform. It will be a gold coin donation. All students voted and the majority decided to donate the 

money to the RSPCA.  

 

PSSA Touch Football 

Congratulations to Grace and Baxton for progressing through to the PSSA Southern Tablelands Touch 

Football Trials this week. This was a great opportunity for our students to play competitive sport and 

interact with other students from other schools.  

 

Kindy Enrolments for 2019 

We are calling for enrolments for Kindergarten in 2019. If your child is starting school next year, please 

ring the office or come and see us to enrol.  

 

Wireless Internet 
Our school has been included in the Connecting Country Schools (CCS) Project, which is delivering 

upgraded wireless connectivity and internet access to more than 900 schools around the state. CCS 

will deliver upgraded and reliable wireless access in all our learning spaces, assisting teachers to 

deliver future focused learning to prepare our students for digital age jobs.  

 

Administration Building 

At this stage, the building works are ongoing and continuing in the Administration building. We will give 

you an update in the first week back next term.  
 
Opportunity Class 

If you would like to have your child considered for the Year 5 Opportunity Class in 2019, you need to 

apply soon. Please contact the school office for further information.   

 
        School Grounds – Holidays and Weekends  

Again, just a friendly reminder to our school community with regards to accessing the school grounds 
in the holidays and on weekends. Having the community use the school grounds prevents vandalism 
and other opportunistic damage to the school. We are happy for the community and families to use the 
oval and play equipment, as long as children are supervised by an adult.  
 
 
 



ANZAC Day 
This week, students have participated in lessons about ANZAC Day. We have shared story books, 
family histories, digital stories and created artworks in response to this important event in Australian 
history.  
  
School Photos  
Our school photos will be in the first week back next term on Wednesday the 2

nd
 of May. Photo 

envelopes were sent home last week; please contact the school office if you did not receive one. 
Students are to wear full winter uniform. Students will be provided with the woollen school jumpers on 
the day. Please ensure you return photo envelopes before or on the photo day.  
 
Gabby Dickson 
 
P & C News 
A big thank you to everyone who helped out with this year’s school fete. The school fete is a huge event to 
organise and a lot of work goes on behind the scenes to make the day a success. Thank you to all the 
parents/teachers and community members who donated their time, raffle prizes, baked goods, plants and 
trash/treasure. The change in venue this year, to the Uniting Church hall, was well received and we made 
the most of the extra space with an Easter egg hunt, games and activities. 
The P&C raised about $2000 on the day which includes donations made from a host of very generous 
sponsors!! 

 

We also recently hosted the BBQ for the Cross Country held at the Gunning Golf Club on Monday. This 
was another big fundraising opportunity for the P&C. Thank you to those parents that helped out on the 
day.  

 
Upcoming Events  

11 Friday 13 April Last day of Term 1 

School Holiday Wednesday 25 April Anzac Day in Gunning 11am 

Term 2 Monday 30 April Staff Development Day 

1 Tuesday 1 May Students return to school 

1 Wednesday 2 May School photo day 

  

Photo Gallery 

 



 

 

 



 

ANZAC Day March 

We will be participating in the ANZAC Day march in Gunning on Wednesday 25
th
 April. The 

Commemoration Service will be held at the Cenotaph at 11am and will be preceded by a march down 
Yass Street starting from Pye Cottage. Assembly for the march will be at 10:40am and Mrs Dickson 

will meet students. Dalton students are encouraged to be part of the march and carry the school flag 

wearing full school winter uniform.  If your child/children will be attending the march, please complete 

the note below. 

 

Uniform for boys:   School woollen jumper will be provided  

     Sky blue long sleeve polo shirt with school logo 

     Navy trousers 

Uniform for girls: School woollen jumper will be provided 

     Sky blue long sleeve polo shirt with school logo 

     Skorts with navy tights or navy trousers 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ANZAC Day March 

Wednesday 25
th

 April 2018 

 

My child / children ____________________________________ will be participating in the ANZAC Day 

March on Wednesday 25
th
 April 2018 at Gunning. 

 

Signed ________________________________________   Date ________________  

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
School Holiday Program 

Enjoy your school holidays with days full of fun activities. Dates: 17, 18, 19, 24 & 26 April Times: 8:30am - 

4:00pm Cost: $60 Location: Yass Show Ground More info: Michelle: 0416 082 365 

Autumn School Holiday workshops 

    

To beat the boredom the Goulburn Art Gallery is hosting a series of fun workshops for kids over the 
April School Holidays. There are two courses including ‘Emoji Plushies’ (24/4/18) and ‘Showy Snow 
Globes’ (27/4/18). There is a cost involved. For bookings please contact the gallery on 4823 4442 or 
email artgallery@goulburn.nsw.gov.au 

 

mailto:artgallery@goulburn.nsw.gov.au

